COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT SERVICES
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION

http://www.edcgov.us/DOT/

PLACERVILLE OFFICES: LAKE TAHOE OFFICES:

MAIN OFFICE: ENGINEERING:

2850 Fairlane Court, Placerville, CA 95667 924 B Emerald Bay Road, South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150
(530) 621-5900 / (530) 626-0387 Fax (530) 573-7900 / (530) 541-7049 Fax

CONSTRUCTION & MAINTENANCE: MAINTENANCE:

2441 Headington Road, Placerville, CA 95667 1121 Shakori Drive, South Lake Tahoe, CA 96150

(530) 642-4909 / (530) 642-0508 Fax (530) 573-3180 / (530) 577-8402 Fax

NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT
A MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION

NOTICE is hereby given that the County of El Dorado, State of California intends to adopt a Mitigated
Negative Declaration for the project described below.

TITLE: El Dorado Trail Extension — Missouri Flat Road to the Town of El Dorado and
Missouri Flat Road Bike/Pedestrian Overcrossing Project

LOCATION: The Project is located within the Sacramento-Placerville Transportation Corridor from
northwest of milepost 143 within the Town of El Dorado just north of Pleasant Valley Road, to east of
milepost 144 at Old Depot Road south of Placerville, California.

GENERAL DESCRIPTION: El Dorado County Department of Transportation proposes to construct
approximately 2.2 miles of an 8-foot wide paved Class 1 multi-use bicycle and pedestrian trail from

Missouri Flat Road to the Town of El Dorado. The trail will include at-grade crossings at Blanchard

and Forni Roads and an overcrossing structure at Missouri Flat Road.

REVIEW: The review period for the Mitigated Negative Declaration begins on October 4, 2017 and ends
on November 3, 2017. The Mitigated Negative Declaration may be reviewed at the Department of
Transportation offices at 2850 Fairlane Court, Placerville, CA 95667 between 8:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m.,
Monday through Friday. The document is also available on the Transportation website at the following
location: http://www.edcgov.us/government/dot/pages/CEQA.aspx.

Comments during the review period regarding the Mitigated Negative Declaration should be directed to:
Donna Keeler, Principal Planner

El Dorado County Department of Transportation

2850 Fairlane Court

Placerville, CA 95667

Comments may also be submitted electronically to donna.keeler@edcgov.us. Failure to comment in
writing by November 3, 2017 at 5:00 PM will not preclude your right to comment at any public hearing for
the proposed project. The Board of Supervisors is anticipated to consider the Mitigated Negative
Declaration in December 2017. The Board’s agenda may be downloaded from the County website at
http://www.edcgov.us prior to the meeting.
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